
LAMPETER-STRASBURG 
SCHOOL DISTRICT 

December 12, 2006 

Mr . Jim Buckheit, Exec . Dir . 
State Board of Education 
333 Market Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17126-0333 

Dear Mr . Buckheit : 

" 

	

Result in less flexibility to staff elementary schools, and 

Sincerely, 

Robert A . Frick, Ed . D . 
Superintendent 
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1007 VILLAGE ROAD, P.O . BOX 428, LAMPETER, PA 17537-0428 

PHONE (717) 464-3311 
FAX (717) 464-4699 

ROBERT A. FRICK, Ed.D. 

	

E-mail : ro6ert frickCL-Spioneers.org 
Superintendent 

As a public educator of over 40 years, I am writing to you in opposition to the proposed amendments to 
the State Board of Education's teacher certification regulations (Chapter 49-2) that are now before the 
Independent Regulatory Review Commission . If adopted, some of these regulations will make it more 
difficult for us to appropriately staff our schools . Among other issues, these changes would 

" 

	

Narrow the preparation of elementary certificate holders at a time when teachers 
are expected to work with a broader range of performance in their classes, 

" 

	

Lead to departmentalizing disciplines at lower grades at a time when many 
curriculum experts are suggesting greater and more natural integration of content, 

Lead to shortages in upper-elementary certified and special education certified 
teachers . 

I would be more than willing to discuss these concerns further if you would like me to do so . Thank you 
for your consideration of my opinions . 
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